
From: Pitts, Ted
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/2/2012 8:35:58 AM

Subject: FW:

 
 
From: Pitts, Ted 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 3:52 PM
 
To: 'Linda O'Bryon'
 
Subject: RE:
 
Linda,
 
Thanks.  Will try to get with the Governor and get back to Brent by Thursday.
 
Thanks,
 
Ted
 
From: Linda O'Bryon [mailto:lobryon@scetv.org] 
 
Sent: Monday, April 30, 2012 7:05 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted
 
Cc: Brent Nelsen
 
Subject:
 
Ted,
 
Following up on your conversation with Brent Nelsen, attached is a one-sheet outlining  a proposed model for ETV 
funding. 
Thank you in advance for reviewing this.
Best regards,
 
Linda
 
Linda O'Bryon
President & CEO
SCETV
1101 George Rogers Blvd.
Columbia, SC 29201
lobryon@scetv.org
803-737-3240
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